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Good morning ,
 
Thank you very much for your response-. I just want to confirm that the required documents did go to the correct
person, our Chairman  who is the nominated individual for many of the services within the 
family portfolio.
 
National Care Consortium is our umbrella parent company and Broom Lane care home is a part of one of the sister
companies within the organisation which comes under the business heading of Pristine Care Group LTD.
Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
 
Kind regards
Kelly
 
From: HMC Doncaster
Sent: 05 September 2024 15:24
To: '  - National Care Consortium Ltd'
Subject: RE: FAO the office of Ms. Mundy- senior Coroner
 
Afternoon Kelly
Thank you for your email Ms Mundy wishes to clarify is National Care Group part of Pristine Care and did the Reg 28
report go to the correct person.
 
 
Kind regards

Coroner Support Assistant
Corporate Resources
Doncaster Council

 
 
 

https://mail-cloudstation-eu-west-1.prod.hydra.sophos.com/mail/api/xgemail/smart-banner/10c16571fd99ff7fb414041eb06c0644


Good afternoon
 
I am writing to you today thank you for your correspondence and to acknowledge receipt of the letter from Ms. Mundy
dated 3.9.24, along with a copy of the prevention of future deaths- Regulation 28 paperwork.
 
Can I please respectfully request that the letter be amended to state that Broom Lane is part of Pristine Care Group LTD
and not National Care consortium as stated at present.
 
Many thanks
 
Kind Regards,
 

NCC Care Home Support Manager

 

 




